AGENDA ITEM__F-3____

TO:

APA Chapter Board 
FROM:
Janna Minsk, VP Conferences
DATE:
August 30, 2011
SUBJECT:
2013 Conference Update 
At the June Board meeting, the Central Section received Board approval for the 2013 Conference to be held in Visalia at the Visalia Convention Center.  The conference dates are October 6-9, 2013. Lynne Bynder has received a proposal from the Visalia Convention and Visitors Bureau which includes conference center information and lodging options with pricing, this information is currently being reviewed. The Visalia Convention Center is adjacent to the Marriott Hotel and there are several other hotels within a 5-7 minute range to accommodate conference lodging needs. Room rates range from $119-$130 +tax, with the Marriott Hotel being the highest rate.  The Marriott Hotel has set aside 130 rooms and there is an additional 220+ rooms available through the other nearby hotels.     
The Central Section has selected the Conference Chair and Co-Chair- Fred Brusuelas, AICP and Benjamin Kimball, and the core Conference Committee has been formed. In the next few weeks, Lynne will be scheduling a site visit for the end of September or early October. 
